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21st September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Pupil Premium 

Pupil Premium is extra funding the school receives for your child, and this allows the 
Pupil Premium children to receive free school meals and free milk.  

All KS1 children are entitled to a free school meal but as your child enters into KS2, 
this is no longer available.  It is vitally important that children who are eligible apply 
so as to ensure they still receive the entitlement of a free school meal.   

Nursery children and children under 5 receive free school milk every day, however 
from Reception to Y2 to receive the same your child must be receiving Pupil 
Premium or the fee of £6.00 is payable.  

For children who were in our Nursery and applied for Early Years Funding, please be 
aware that this does not follow them through to Reception and a new application has  
to be submitted.   

We would encourage all parents who feel they may be entitled to apply by phoning 
St Helens Council or going directly through their website. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office where 
they will offer further assistance.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr I Williams  
Headteacher  
 

 


